Shaunah Smyre
		

	10/21/19
Dear Social Work Master’s Program,
I wanted to express my interest to your institution. I am currently a Senior Social Work Major attending Longwood University. The population I want to work with is children, primarily children who face adversity. 

As far as experience, I recently completed my Junior Field placement at United Methodist Family Services. I have experience working with groups as I was paired along with my supervisor to facilitate client and family team meetings. I have also been CPR certified through the state. I am reliable, and a hard worker. I believe I will be an asset to your organization and its principles. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
Shaunah Smyre



		Contact

201 High Street Longwood University
Farmville, VA 23909

shaunah.smyre@live.longwood.edu

(804) 475-6837
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